
Sumner Tunnel Restoration Project 
East Boston In-Person Open House
What is happening?
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation is hosting an in-person open house to update 
East Boston residents on the first of two full closures of the Sumner Tunnel. This will also be an 
opportunity for residents to ask questions for the project team. The first closure will take place from 
July 5, 2023 to August 31, 2023. The second closure will take place next summer from July 2024 to 
August 2024. 

How will this affect you? 
The open house will provide information on project goals, construction activities and travel options 
for the public during the closure. All residents, abutters, local business owners, and interested 
commuters are invited to attend. Open house attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions. 
This open house is an effort by MassDOT to accommodate everyone’s schedules as best possible. 
Spanish and Arabic interpretation will be available.

When

Thursday, June 15, 2023 | 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

Where

Mario Umana Academy
Gymnasium
312 Border Street
Boston, MA 02128

Visit mass.gov/sumner-tunnel for more information.

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. 
MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon 
request, as appropriate. To request accommodation or language assistance please contact MassDOT’s 
Chief Diversity & Civil Rights Officer by phone 857-368-8580, fax 857-368-0602, relay 7-1-1, or by 
email MASSDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to 
the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language 
translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten business days before the meeting. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to mass.gov/sumner-tunnel 
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